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TECHNOLOGY IMPROVING LIVES

A brighter future may be at hand for Iraq and Afghanistan War veterans from 
the U-S, South Africa and Great Britain who lost their sight in combat. It’s thanks 
to the planning and coordination of the Operation Peer Support Committee of the 
Blinded Veterans Association, or B-V-A. The veterans recently met to share ideas 
and learn how rapid advances in technology can transform their lives. The group 
discussed electronic mobile devices and readers. They also tried out innovative 
instruments such as talking computers, audible money identifiers and bar-code 
scanners, bioptic telescopes used as eyeglasses, laptop video magnifiers, handheld 
audible libraries, mobility aids, audible health monitoring devices, and G-P-S 
products. For fun, the veterans attended a baseball game and engaged in tours 
and sports for the blind. B-V-A informs blinded veterans of their benefits and helps 
them access these benefits. It also advocates on their behalf and heightens public 
awareness of their issues. Learn more at (800) 6-6-9--7-0-7-9 and b-v-a--dot--org. 


